
APPROVED MINUTES 
UPPER MILFORD TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
TOWNSHIP BUILDING, OLD ZIONSVILLE, PA 18068 

OCTOBER 15, 2015 AT 7:00 P.M. 
WORKSHOP MEETING MINUTES 

            
 
ATTENDANCE: Supervisors; George DeVault, Daniel Mohr, Robert Sentner; Asst. 

Township Manager, Timothy Haas; Treasurer, Jessi O’Donald; 
Solicitor, Marc Fisher 

 
CALL TO ORDER:  7:00 P.M.  
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

This meeting is being recorded principally to aid in the preparation of Minutes and 
for such other purposes as the Board sees fit. For that reason, will each person 
wanting to give any comments during this meeting, please state your name for the 
record and address the Board of Supervisors.  

 
PUBLIC INPUT:  
 

Resident, Phil Casey expressed his feelings regarding the Kohler Tract. He 
believes the purchase price may be higher than what the Township expects, the 
proposed number of houses will generate a lot of revenue for the Township, and 
traffic counts will be increased whether it is a soccer field, or a development. He 
believes the Township should have purchased the property earlier. He disagrees 
with the potential of the Township purchasing the property.  
 
Resident, Aaron Scharper thanked the Township for the paving job completed on 
Sweetwood Drive. He raised concerns over the motorist’s excessive speeds on 
the road and asked if the Township could install speed limit signs along 
Sweetwood Drive. 
 
Discussions ensued regarding the process of posting speed limit signs. 
 
The Board was in agreement to have staff look into the possibility of posting speed 
limit signs on Sweetwood Drive.  

 
OLD BUSINESS:  
 
 1.) Single Solid Waste & Recycling Hauler. 
 

a. Report from Assistant Manager, Haas. 
 

Assistant Manager, Haas summarized for the Board a pricing list of the 
surrounding Townships and Boroughs that have single solid waste hauling and 
recycling for their residents. 
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Supervisor Sentner shared that many residents contacted him over the past few 
weeks in disagreement over the Township considering moving to a single solid 
waste and recycling hauler. He believes that if the Board ever considers this topic 
again in the future that it be placed on an official referendum. 
 
Chairman DeVault agreed and thanked Assistant Manager, Haas for the 
information.  

 
NEW BUSINESS: None  
 

 

ANY OTHER BUSINESS: None 
 
EXECUTIVE SESSION:   
 

The Board of Supervisors held an executive session from 7:13 to 8:01 P.M. to 
discuss personnel. 

 
ADJOURNMENT:  8:01 P.M. 
 
 
 
 
            
George D. DeVault, Chairman   Date 
 
     ____________ 
Timothy A. Haas, Asst. Twp. Manager/Secretary 
 


